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FEBRUARY 18, 2025 

 

Honorable Phylaxis Society Members, 

We regret to inform you that the 52nd Annual Phylaxis Society Convention, 
originally scheduled to take place in Cincinnati, Ohio, from March 5–9, 2025, 
has been changed to a virtual meeting. We sincerely apologize for any 
inconvenience that this change may have cause you and we appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
Our virtual meeting registration fee is $50.00. Members who paid their 
advance registration will automatically be refunded their registration fee 
minus the virtual registration fee of $50.00. 
 
An agenda will be published for the virtual meeting, and we are asking the 
presenters to still present their work. 
 
Please contact me at President@thephylaxis.org with any questions or 
concerns. 
Warm regards, 

Alex L. Smith 
Alex L. Smith, FPS 
President 

 

https://webmail.centurylink.net/app/Utilities/gateway_url.asp?umsgid=%7B89c561d1-1f28-426f-ab7e-cce3e103e946%7D&uurl=http%3A//50.00

